
 

 
 

COMPANY ANNOUNCEMENT 
 

Malta International Airport plc (the “Company”) 
 

Corrigendum to Company Announcement 157/2013 

 

 
Date of Announcement:  25 July 2013 
 
Reference:  158/2013 
 
In terms of: Chapter 5 of the Listing Rules 

 
 
QUOTE 

 
Reference is made to the Company Announcement 157/2013 uploaded today. The designation 
of Mr Reuben Sciberras was erroneously indicated as Head of Communications. His official title 
should have read Head of PR & Corporate Communications. The full paragraph should therefore 
read as follows; 
 
“Mr. Reuben Sciberras, Head of PR & Corporate Communications has left the Company. The PR 
& Corporate Communications department will, with immediate effect, fall under the 
responsibility of the Executive Director and CCO, Mr Alan Borg.” 
 
Any inconvenience caused by this inadvertent error is regretted. 
 
UNQUOTE 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
Louis de Gabriele 
Company Secretary 
 


